
07/10/2020 

MRS Fiona Shute 
1 Wandeen RD 
Clareville NSW 2107 
fionashute@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1163 - 24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

I object to the proposal for developing 24 Wandeen Road. It is non-compliant in so many 
respects, is insensitive to the surroundings and out of keeping with the type of dwellings found 
in the vicinity. I hope you will apply your own planning codes stringently when considering this 
application. 

Sent: 7/10/2020 1:13:01 PM
Subject: Online Submission


